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【 Connecting institutions 】 【 Comments 】 
Kyushu University Hospital (Japan), 
University of Malaya (Malaysia), 
University of Indonesia (Indonesia), 
Asian Institute of Gastroenterology (India), 
Brawijaya University (Indonesia), 
National Cancer Center Hospital (Japan) 

A workshop was held on a project to develop an e-learning 
program for D-to-D telemedicine in Asia. Experiences and 
tips on various technical support for telemedicine were 
shared with university hospitals in Asia, and important 
elements of the e-learning program were discussed. A 
doctor from National Cancer Center Hospital also shared 
their experience in realizing a live endoscopy broadcast by 
a medical doctor, which stimulated discussion. 
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